
Newsletter – 2 February 2024 

    

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children look absolutely fantastic today in their number/TT Rock Star outfits, we have 

discussed that we are doing this to raise the profile of Maths and the teachers have 

organised exciting maths activities.  Thank you for your support with this event.   

It was lovely to have Afternoon Tea with the Reading Ambassadors, they are now busy 

planning how they would like the library to be redecorated. 

Year 2 enjoyed a visit, in school, from Newcastle Fire Service yesterday; the children learned 

all about fire safety and even got to have a go at using the hose! 

As you will all be aware the cost of living, including food prices is having an impact on 

everyone, including catering companies.  Therefore, we have been informed that the meal 

prices will be increasing shortly, we will keep you updated.   If you are receiving child tax 

credit, income support, income based job seekers allowance or universal credit and you 

have not signed up for Free School Meals please contact us so that we can see if you are 

eligible. 

The sun has been shining this week and there are a few signs that spring will soon be on the 

way, the days are certainly flying by! 

I hope you all have a restful weekend, 

 

Sally Inskip-Ward  
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Lunch menu w/c 5 

February: week 3 

W/c 19 February:  

week 1 

 

Monday 11 

March 

Year 4, 5 & 6 

Manchester 

Please pay/give 

consent via 

ParentPay 

before Friday 1 

March 

Science Week 

Middleport Pottery visit 

Year 3 

Friday 15 March 

Please pay/give consent via 

ParentPay before Friday 1 March 

Thursday 8 Feb 

Mini fish & chips 

Veggie burger 

Banana muffin 

Friday 9 

February 
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Children finish on Thursday 8 February and return on Monday 19 February 

Year 1 

Monday 18 March 

Please pay/give consent via 

ParentPay before Friday 1 March 

Wolseley Centre  

(Near Rugeley) 

Pupil progress meetings 

Nursery – Y6 

Wednesday 20 March 

(Bookings will open after February half-term) 

School vacancies 

• Cleaner – 10 hrs per week (Mon-Fri 3.30-5.30 
p.m) 

 

• Lunchtime Supervisor (Mon-Fri 12-1 p.m) 
 

Term-time only.  Please contact the office for 

more info 

 


